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Mr. Bob Hall, Chair          Mr. Dan McWilliams, Vice-Chair      

Mayor Daryl Bennett  Mr. Ken East  Mr. Mark Graham 

 
May 15th 2018 

 

The Peterborough Police Services Board is pleased to announce that it has approved 

an auction fund grant in the amount of $1,500.00 to Pedal for Hope.   

This grant is in memory of Harrison McKinnon who lost his battle with cancer last June.  

The Board will be sponsoring a hole in his name at the Courtney Druce Memorial Golf 

Tournament which is taking place on June 21st at the Wildfire Golf Club.   

We are extremely proud of the Members of the Service who take part in the Pedal for 

Hope team every year to raise funds for pediatric cancer. 

 

Thank you  

 

 

Bob Hall, Chair  
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